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Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please add any writing your child tries over the weekend onto  

Tapestry, we can’t wait to share them…please see the challenge below. 

Letters and Sounds 

 

With your child please search 

at home for an object to 

bring in for the sound basket.  

It is very important that your 

child knows what they have 

brought in! Please make sure 

to write your child’s name on 

the object so it does not get 

lost. If you can’t find an  

object, your child could bring 

in a picture they have drawn.  

Please bring in an  

object/picture with the sound 

on the following  

mornings… 

 

 

Monday– ar 

Tuesday– ear 

Wednesday– air 

Thursday– ure 

 

(eg. car, dear, chair, treasure) 

Christmas Show 

Our Christmas show will be 

on Wednesday 19th  

December at 9.15am.  There 

is no need to book and all 

family members are welcome 

to join us, please bring your 

singing voices with you!  

There will be no charge for 

the show but we will be  

collecting donations towards 

resources for your children.  

 

This weekend please practise 

correct letter formation with 

your child.  Please see the 

other-side of this letter to  

remind your child where to 

start each letter.  Remember 

that writing needs to be fun 

and does not need to be with 

pencil and paper.  Encourage 

your child to write with 

paints, chalks, sticks and 

even playdough can be 

shaped into letters. 


